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November 21, 2022
To Whom it May Concern:

We are pleased to learn of the plans to revitalize Kuntz Stadium into a world-class Rugby stadium and
are supportive of this initiative. 16" Street east of the Indianapolis Motor Speedway (IMS) is an
important gateway to our facility and has long been in need of redevelopment. The 16 Tech Innovation
District has been a welcomed start and the Kuntz initiative is another important step in making this area
of 16™ Street more vibrant. We are particularly enthusiastic about their commitment to manage Kuntz
Stadium for the benefit of the Riverside community with youth sports, after school programming, and
adult recreation leagues.

We are supportive of the redevelopment of the Kuntz Stadium and remain eager to see the continued
redevelopment of this important gateway to IMS.

Sincergly,

Mark D. Miles
President and CEO
Penske Entertainment Corp.
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